
PHONE 2-6900 316 BUTTERFIELD ROAD YAKIMA, WASHINGTON 

DEAR SIR: 

THIS IS TO THANK YOU FOR YOUR SHOviN 

IN THs RSCL.;PTION OF OUR SIGNAL FROM K U T I. 

VIE AR S HAPPY TO IL,RIFY YOUR RSCEPTION OF OUR 

SIGNAL BASED UPON YOUR ADEQUATS ACCOUNTING OF OUR 

PROGRALI FREQUENCY TEST OF DECEMER 20, 1954. 

CHIEF ENGINEER 

01111111111.11.0110... 

E. J. KLINK 


